University of Rhode Island

DigitalCommons@URI

Faculty Senate Bills Faculty Senate

7-2-1973

Letter from Werner Baum to Gary Carlson regarding the University
Space Allocation Committee

University of Rhode Island Faculty Senate

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/facsen_bills

Recommended Citation

University of Rhode Island Faculty Senate, "Letter from Werner Baum to Gary Carlson regarding the
University Space Allocation Committee" (1973). Faculty Senate Bills. Paper 899.
https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/facsen_bills/899

This Legislation is brought to you by the University of Rhode Island. It has been accepted for inclusion in Faculty
Senate Bills by an authorized administrator of DigitalCommons@URI. For more information, please contact
digitalcommons-group@uri.edu. For permission to reuse copyrighted content, contact the author directly.


https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/
https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/facsen_bills
https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/facsen
https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/facsen_bills?utm_source=digitalcommons.uri.edu%2Ffacsen_bills%2F899&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/facsen_bills/899?utm_source=digitalcommons.uri.edu%2Ffacsen_bills%2F899&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:digitalcommons-group@uri.edu

UNIVERSITY OF RHODE ISLAND
KINGSTON, R. I. 02881

Office of the President

JuL 31973 July 2, 1973

UNIVERSITY OF RHODE s
FACULTY SENAT i

Dr. Gary P. Carlson

Assistant Professor of Pharmacy
and Toxicology

345 Fogarty Hall, Campus

Dear Professor Carlson:

This is to ask that you accept membership on the University
Space Allocation Comumittee, as provided in Section (f) Bill 72.73-34,
"The Structure of Standing Commitiees, " approved by the Faculty
Senate on April 26, 1973, This bill provides that the Chairman of the
Faculty Senate Research Policy and Facilities Committee serve as the
second faculty member on the University Space Allocation Committee,

: May I ask that you notify me, in writing, whether or not you
are willing to assume this additional respensibility.

Cordially,

Original signed by
Werner A. Baum
: ‘ Werner A, Baum
jen ‘ % ?&es&ﬁ@wk

ect Vice President B’”sz;g;
Dr. Maurice Klein, @a&tmn
~ Faculty Senate
Dean Woods
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